
April 8th Meeting Minutes 
 
Principal’s Report: 

● Congratulations CLASS:  achieving fundraising goal for water bottle drinking 
fountain! 

● Enrollment is currently open for next year.  Please direct families our way before 
we completely fill up! 

● Thanks to everyone who was able to attend and participate in the Book Fair! 
● More Info in the school calendar will be released shortly 
● Please join us April 19th for our Holy Week Chapel.  Going to Bethlehem 

Lutheran Church in Aloha around 9:30 till 10:30. Parent seating is limited.  
● Currently accepting resumes for the position of Director of Advancement.  
● This week, Run for the Hills kick off assembly. Auction Classroom reveal 
● April’s highlights include 6th Grade outdoor school trip, the school’s annual 

auction, a variety of field trips, track and field, and lots more! 
 
Outdoor School funds: 

● Outdoor school will be supported through budget for teachers appreciation @ ½ 
per parent or maximum.  

● Vote was taken to give $400 of teacher appreciation towards outdoor school 
parent fees. - passed 

● Confirmed calendar will be out after Easter 
● Run for the Hills Packets are going out after kick-off this week.  Molly needs 

parent helpers for middle school students and volunteers for the day of.  Running 
schedule will be out soon. 

● Teacher appreciation - April 29th - Teachers receive a note with treat/flower 
saying when teacher appreciation week will be. May 3rd - Notes go home in 
Friday folders letting families know the week is coming and invitation to bring in a 
thoughtful note/card/drawing and any token of appreciation they’d like on May 
13th.  Also to check the teacher wish list. May 6th - Teachers receive a card 
letting them know next week is teacher appreciation week and what will be 
offered each day.  May 10th - Reminder in Friday folder about bringing 
something for teacher on Monday.  May 13-17th - Breakfast foods and treats are 
set up in teh conference room each morning before school starts by parent 
volunteers. Parent volunteers so far: Alyssa S, Kim H-D, Ami 

● Me and My gall idea could be watching “Into the Spiderverse” with popcorn and 
board games.  Possibly 5/13? 

● Spanish volunteer teacher may consider more time, but unknown how to fund. 



● Bottle Drop will continue through summer.  We need more bags in office, before 
and after school care.  


